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On June 2, 2016, the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau issued its long-anticipated proposed rule
imposing substantive limitations on certain short term and longer-term loans. We have prepared the
attached memorandum expanding upon our prior alert on the proposed rule.

Prior Alert:
CFPB Proposes Rule to Curtail Short-term Lending

  Memorandum

Hudson Cook, LLP, provides articles, webinars and other content on its website from time to time
provided both by attorneys with Hudson Cook, LLP, and by other outside authors, for information
purposes only. Hudson Cook, LLP, does not warrant the accuracy or completeness of the content, and
has no duty to correct or update information contained on its website. The views and opinions
contained in the content provided on the Hudson Cook, LLP, website do not constitute the views and
opinion of the firm. Such content does not constitute legal advice from such authors or from Hudson
Cook, LLP. For legal advice on a matter, one should seek the advice of counsel.
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